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CONFERENCE OF YOUNG SCIENTISTS 
AND POST-GRADUATE STUDENTS 
 IEP-2021
May 26-28, 2021

 Dear young scientists (under 40), post-graduate and master program students,
 Institute of Electron Physics of National Academy of Sciences of Ukraine
organizes its traditional conference IEP-2021 

The scientific program will cover the following topics:

1.  Physics of electronic and atomic collisions. 
2.  Elementary processes in lasers and low-temperature plasma. 
3.  Spectroscopy of atoms, molecules (including biomolecules), crystals, and disordered systems. 
4.  Nanotechnology and nanostructures.
5.  Technology, properties, and applications of materials for functional electronics.
6.  Nuclear physics, radiation physics, nuclear safety, radioecology.
7.  Theoretical physics.
General Information
The conference languages will be Ukrainian and English.

The scientific program will consist of oral online presentations (15 minutes).

The conference program and the accepted abstracts will be printed in the book of abstracts,
the publication fee is 10 €.
If you want to take part in the conference, please send your application form and abstract
by April 5, 2021 to the e-mail: iep2021.ugh@gmail.com
APPLICATION FORM

Name, Surname ___________________________________________________________
      Age ____________________________________________________________________
      Affiliation _______________________________________________________________

Position _________________________________________________________________

E-mail __________________________________________________________________

Presentation Title __________________________________________________________
Topic ___________________________________________________________________

For more information see the conference website http://www.iep.org.ua/content/conferenc/iep_2021/
P.S. We would be grateful if you could share this information with your colleagues

 and anyone who might be interested.
